
 
123 Sunset Avenue, PO Box 1033 Asheboro, NC 27203 

336.629.0399 
 
 

Dear Members, Donors and Friends of the Randolph Arts Guild: 
 
I wanted to take the time to update everyone on how the Randolph Arts Guild will be operating 
during the rapidly evolving Covid-19 virus health emergency. 
 
The Randolph Arts Guild will continue limited operations while practicing recommended precautions 
given to us by the governor of North Carolina, such as enhanced hygiene and cleaning procedures 
as well as social distancing and remote communications for employees. We will have a limited work 
schedule and limited gallery and gift shop hours. 
 
The following will outline our operational and programming plan for the next thirty (30) days, (March 
14- April12). 
 

● The Randolph Arts Guild’s 50​th​ Birthday Celebration will be postponed until June 
● The 2020 RAG Rummage Sale has been postponed until further notification 
● The Gallery and Giftshop will be open Tuesday- Friday from 12-5p 
● The Randolph Arts Guild offices will be open Monday- Friday from 12-5p 
● All concerts, rentals, classes, Homeschool, Elder Arts, Kidz Art Club programming are 

cancelled until further notice 
● April gallery show will open on April 8​th​. There will be no opening gallery reception, but we 

will showcase the exhibit on our website in a virtual exhibition. We will have a closing 
reception on April 29​th​ at 5:30p. 

 
 
We will continue to advocate for the arts and arts education in Randolph County so that we are 
prepared when this crisis is over. We hope that you all stay safe and healthy during this challenging 
time and we look forward to seeing you for the continued celebration of our 50​th​ anniversary. 
 
 
 

 
Reggie Scott 
Executive Director, Randolph Arts Guild 

 


